[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Ellen Boardman 
Sent: 22 March 2019 18:54
To: James Kirkham; Planning
Subject: Planning Application Consultation - 18/02147/OUT

Hi James

I have no further comments to those of Caroline Morrey on 12/02/19.

Thanks

Ellen

Ellen Boardman
Arboricultural Officer (north)
Environmental Services
Cherwell District & South Northants Councils

